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CITY COUNCIL SITE WALK OF PEVERLY HILL ROAD  
COMPLETE STREET PROJECT 

 
Saturday, April 3, 2021 

 
 
City Council Present: Mayor Rick Becksted, Assistant Mayor Jim Splaine, 

Councilor Deaglan McEachern, Councilor Peter Whelan, 
Councilor Cliff Lazenby, Councilor Esther Kennedy, 
Councilor Petra Huda, and Councilor John Tabor 

 
City Staff Present: City Manager Karen Conard, Public Works Director Peter 

Rice, Traffic Engineer Eric Eby, and Deputy City Attorney 
Suzanne M. Woodland 

 
Project Consultant: Consulting Engineer Brian Colburn of McFarland Johnson 
 
 
 
The site walk began at 10:05 AM.  Over 20 members of the public were present. 
 
City staff and the project consultant provided information to property owners along the 
roadway corridor.  Questions were asked and answered. 
 
The site walk concluded at 1:00 PM. 
 
No formal meeting was opened and no actions were taken by the City Council. 
 
 
 
Prepared by Suzanne Woodland 


